
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

March 22, 2024

John Staurulakis, Inc.
6404 Ivy Lane, Suite 700
Greenbelt, MD 20770

Attention: Brian Sullivan
Vice President

Re: John Staurulakis, Inc., Application for Special Permission No. 26

Dear Mr. Sullivan:

The Wireline Competition Bureau has determined that a grant of the above-referenced
application is justified. This grant will enable you to file the tariff material, as requested. For
this purpose, we assign Special Permission No. 24-002 and waive 47 CFR §6 1.58 and 61.59.

The grant does not constitute approval by the Commission or the Chief, Wireline Competition
Bureau, of the proposed filing and does not prejudice any subsequent action that the Commission
or the Wireline Competition Bureau may take.

Sincerely,

Victoria S. Goldberg
Chief, Pricing Policy Division
Wireline Competition Bureau


